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I would like to voice my objection and concerns about the revised local plan. There are limited services in
Grappenhall and to takeaway our access to any of the few green areas is detrimental to our lifestyle and our

access to clean air away.
Also the last thing the already very busy roads need is more traffic using them.
As a resident sometimes the traffic is at a standstill due to too many commuters and especially so when there are

motorway issues.
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